
                       November 20,  2022                                  Solemnity of Christ The King   

Welcome to our Parish Community! 
If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you – whether you have come 
here from another part of the country, from across the world, or simply 
from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the liturgy in a beautiful 
way. If you would like to become part of our Catholic community,  
please fill out a registration form available on our website. Welcome!  

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas 
including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon   Vargas, 
Ian Dimmick, Christy Hylden, Andrew     Jacobsen, 
Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas, Christian Shink, 
Juan Borrego, Estrella Gomez,  Erick Miller, Eric 

Sheldon, and Justin Dennis Byerly. For  our  sick       includ-
ing Drew Schreiber, Gil Gloria, Elaine Himes, Lois and Rick 
Rutherford, Jan Billings, Rory Valdes, Jan McCallister, Fr. 
Lawrence Reilly, Silvia Rodriguez,      Kathleen Barone, 
Monica Moore, Lourdes Nelson, Jessica Floeter, Billy Sick-
les, Nestor Barba, Elizabeth Torres, Eva Bratton, Kim Da-
vis, Kathy Ramirez, Bill Roe, Donna Whitehead, John Cur-
ran, Bob and Mary Ross, Alberto Carranza, Danika 
Whitsett, Fr. Tom Long, Jerry           Mikkelsen, Kelly Free-
man, Gus Perez, Jim Nicacio,  Arlene Callahan, Dominic 
Nicacio, Luca Nicacio, Phyllis and Jack Pelletier, Nancy 
Park, Marlene Madrigal, Sherri McKie, Hugo Garcia, 
Vanessa Nicacio, Carol Smith, Pat Leskovar, Tony Wise, 
Patty Brown,  Armando  Rodriguez, Jose Del Angel,  Zara 
Husan, Ronald Campbell, Raquel Cardoza,  Samuel Quin-
tanilla, Frank Leifheit, Pat McKie Szacik, Christy Lesko-
var, Carmen Nava, Mike Draper, Peter Braun, Tracy Slat-
er, Yolanda Quintero, Kimberly Hansen, Hazel Meister, 
Ernie Scwierczynski, Kolton Hansford, Jeannine Soehnlein, 
and all parishioners experiencing health problems and for those 
from our community who have passed away recently, especial-
ly Chuck Loosveldt,  Bob De Lorenzo and Merle Pfeifer. Please 
call when your ill family member gets better, so we can make 
room for someone else on the list of prayers for the sick. 

 
   

Stewardship Message 
“….giving thanks to the Father, who has made you fit to share in 

the inheritance of the holy ones in light.” 
Colossians 1:12 

God wants us to be happy! Instead of looking at the Ten  
Commandments as being restrictive and telling us what we can’t 
do, look at them as guides for living a joy-filled and peaceful life. 
Most of our problems arise when we put our own needs first or we 

spend most of our time trying to acquire more stuff. Instead, try 
putting God first in all things. We were made for God. Open your 

heart and let Him in! 
Collection for  November 13, 2022 

 
Sunday Offerings     $16,137.51 
Building Fund          $301.00 
School Donations         $1133.78  
All Souls’ Day                        $205.00 
Holy Day            $216.00 
First Friday Mass                           $68.00

                    Openings:     
 12 midnight (after 11 pm Sun.)  

Tuesday 12 midnight 
Wed. 2 pm & 3 am, Sat. 4 am  

The Adoration Chapel 
is open to visitors. 

 
Please call: Carol, 582-5011, or,  en español, Delmi,  
509-528-8896, to obtain a personal code for entry. 
 
“Whenever I go to the chapel, I put myself in the presence 
of our good Lord, and I say to Him, ‘Lord, I am 
here.  Tell me what You would have me to do’ . . . And 
then, I tell God everything that is in my heart.  I tell Him 
about my pains and my joys, and then I listen.  If you  
listen, God will also speak to you for, with the good Lord, 
you have to both speak and listen.  God always speaks to 
you when you approach Him plainly and simply.”  (St. 
Catherine Laboure)               

Monday, November 21 

6:30 am 

† Elaine Loftus 

8:30 am 

† Gation Sweeney 

Tuesday, November 22 

6:30 am 

Isela Valdivia (Healing) 

8:30 am 

† Gation Sweeney 

Wednesday, November 23 

6:30 am 

Nic DeLeon (Birthday) 

8:30 am 

Dorothy Wik (Birthday) 

Thursday, November 24 

9:00 am - Thanksgiving 

No intentions for this Mass 

11:00 am - Accion De Gracias 

No intentions for this Mass 

Friday, November 25 

6:30 am 

† Margarito Vidrio 

8:30 am 

† Gale Charles 

Saturday, November 26 

8:30 am 

† Salvatore & Laurie Pennella 

5:30 pm 

† Peter Clemens 

† Eric McLaughlin 

7:00 pm 

† Oscar Farias 

† Amalia Olvera 

Sunday, November 27 

9:00 am 

† Dari Padilla 

11:00 am 

† Bonnie Roe 

1:00 pm 

† Amalia Del Pozo 

5:30 pm 

Joe Kasparek (B-day) 

7:00 pm 

† Almas del purgatorio 

† Salvador Tiscareno 

November  21-27 

Our Filipino-American community is hosting a  
Christmas Party in Dillon Hall on  

December 10, 2022 from 6:00-10:00 pm. 
We are inviting everyone to attend.  
Semi formal,  Filipino food buffet . 

 
$50 adults and $25 child 5-12,  

Under 5 years old are free 
 

 Entertainment, music, dancing, Santa Claus giving gifts to children 
 

You may purchase tickets before the party from  
Charito 702-357-2016 or Elizabeth 509-591-1339 

All Proceeds will be donated to  St. Joseph School. 



A NOTE FROM SERRA CLUB OF TRI CITIES 
       
“Jesus, remember me when You come into Your king-
dom.” Will you make Christ the King and 
His merciful love be remembered as a 
priest, deacon or in consecrated life? 
Please continue to pray for our seminarians 
and all those discerning their calls. 

Traveling Vocations Crucifixes 
 

Courtesy of the Serra Club of the Tri Cities, St Joseph’s has two 
Traveling Vocations Crucifixes—one at the 9:00 am Mass and one 
at the 1:00 pm Mass. Sign up to take a crucifix (box includes the 
crucifix, rosary, and prayer cards) home for one week and pray for 
vocations—all vocations, but especially vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate, and Vowed Religious Life. We pray that more young 
men and women will hear God’s call and say yes. Remember,  
without priests, we would not have the Holy Eucharist or 
other sacraments!!  
 11/20 Vic & Wanda Parks   
 11/27 Pam Campbell  
 
With questions or to sign up, contact Celine Petersen,  
509-582-8738, or Irma Valdivia, 509-366-4422 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Every Wednesday in-person or live on Facebook at  
 3 pm in the Parish Office, second floor rooms A and B, 

for the next 3weeks ! 

The Knights of Columbus 
Council 8179 is 

 sponsoring a blood drive on 
Tuesday, December 6, 2022, 

from noon to 5:00 pm, in Dillon Hall. 
You can make an appointment online at 

www.redcrossblood.org or call 1-800-733-2767. 

Again, we are most grateful to our loyal donors and the new 

donors who have pledged to the Diocesan  

Annual Catholic Appeal.  If you were not  

present or prepared to make a pledge  

previously, we urge you to do so today.  Your 

gift is essential to sustaining the many  

ministries of the Diocese of Yakima.  If you 

would like to donate online, please visit 

www.yakimadiocese.org or scan the QR code in the bulletin.  

Thanksgiving Day Masses will  

be held in the  Big Church  

Note: no 6:30 or 8:30 am Masses  

Mass in English                 9:00 am  

Misa en español                11:00 am   

The Parish 

office will be 

closed the 

24th & 25th   

St. Vincent de Paul store in  Pasco is in need  

of several items this winter.  They  need men 

and women coats in sizes large through XXX 

large.  Queen and King warm blankets.  Gloves 

for men, women and kids, men's underwear in size large and 

X large.  A box will be placed at the church for you to put 

your donations in. Monetary donations are always welcomed 

in our parish St. Vincent de Paul. 

 

The Knights  of Columbus will be selling fresh noble fir Christmas 

trees in the parking lot at St. Joseph’s starting the Saturday after 

Thanksgiving and continuing until we run out. We will be open on 

Saturdays and Sundays from 9 am 

to 7 pm and on weekdays from 3 

pm to 7 pm. Get your trees early! 

We sold them all last year and 

expect to run out again this year. 

MOTHER TERESA MEAL MINISTRY 

There's a new ministry at St. Joseph's parish that really needs YOU. 

"Mother Teresa Meal Ministry" will be making and delivering 200 

lunches on the 3rd Tuesday of every month from 9-10:30am in 

Dillon Hall for the Union Gospel Mission to distribute. Our first out-

reach will be on Tuesday, December 20th.  

"A Tuesday morning? I'm at work (or school), I can't help!" We 

hear you! We don't just need help assembling lunches, we also 

need SHOPPERS, a DELIVERY DRIVER, monetary and food DONA-

TIONS, and more. Our dearest hope is to have such an overwhelm-

ing show of support from the parish that we can add an ADDITION-

AL 200-lunch assembly after a 9am Sunday Mass each month.  

Stay tuned to the bulletin next week for more information on how 

you can get involved in the foundation of this important new min-

istry.  


